
                                  November 14, 2005  

                     Le Mars, Iowa 

 

 

 

 

At 11:20 a.m. a conference call from Gordon Greene, John Schneider, Jim Henrich and Paul Sitzmann, who are 

attending the ISAC Fall School in Des Moines, was held. 

 

The canvass of the city election held on November 8th was postponed until November 18th at 8:30 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

K. Kae Meyer, Plymouth County Auditor 

 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

C. Gordon Greene, Chairman 

 


